Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004

Re:

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
I would like a report to be made public of all amendments made after the close date of 13.05.21, and why these were accepted. 
Applications are sometimes amended to take into account concerns about an application or to clarify points.  In this particular case the application originally included a dropped kerb and this was removed from the proposal as the site already has a dropped kerb to the front.  The case officer’s report clearly states why the application was amended and a copy of the report is available on our website.  There is no statutory requirement for us to republicise an application if it has been amended.  In some cases we do renotify neighbours for example if something has been added to a proposal.  

Please see below for a link to our website which shows the amended plans and the dates they were received and also the case officer report.

http://planning.leicester.gov.uk/Planning/Display/20210555
dates of private meetings with applicants and  details of meetings. 
No private meetings have taken place with the applicant, a routine site visit was carried out by the case officer and a colleague on Mon 17th May. 

Dismissal of any planning officer/s involved in any impartial activity 
The planning application was dealt with in accordance with statutory requirements to publicise the application and also our scheme of delegation. Given the objection received it was countersigned by two senior officers who assessed the application independently of each other and agreed the recommendation.  All officers acted appropriately and in line with the scheme of delegation.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
